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Welcome to the February edition of the Haddon Township Newsletter! 
Stay informed on the latest news and upcoming events.

Haddon Township Congratulations Officer Mark Pagano 
on His Promotion to the Rank of Lieutenant of Police!

The Haddon Township Police Department, the Haddon Township Board of
Commissioners and the Audubon Park Mayor and Council would like to congratulate
Officer Mark Pagano on his promotion to the rank of Lieutenant of Police. Lieutenant
Pagano was given the oath of office by Director of Public Safety and Public Affairs,
James Mulroy, at the Haddon Township Municipal Building with his friends, family, and
colleagues all in attendance. We would like to wish Lieutenant Mark Pagano much
success in his new position.

Celebrating Black History Month

During the month of February and throughout the year, we honor and celebrate the
history, influence, and achievements of Black Americans. Learn more about Black
History Month by visiting this link.
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Shop and Dine in Haddon Township this Valentine’s Day

Make this the best Valentine’s Day ever! Plan the perfect evening in Haddon Township
with dinner and shopping at our beloved boutiques and restaurants.

Explore the Shop Haddon Business Directory.

Galantines at Jagged Edge Boutique 
February 9 from 6-9 p.m.

Dress to impress at Jagged Edge Boutique’s Galantines Day event. Guests will have
the opportunity to receive a FREE GIFT of a live fashion sketch of their outfits. Also
available during the event will be a charcuterie display, both alcoholic and non-
alcoholic beverages, new arrivals selected just for this event, and raffle baskets. For
more information, please visit www.jaggededgeboutique.com.
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Ritz Theatre Co. Presents: Fiddler on the Roof
February 16 - March 3, 2024

Fiddler on the Roof premieres on Friday, February 16 at the Ritz Theatre Company!
The world surrounding the small shtetl of Anatevka is changing. Conflict draws near,
and Tevye, a poor Jewish milkman, must navigate this changing terrain, raising five
daughters and his faith in this unforgettable classic musical.

Learn more about this production and purchase tickets by visiting the Ritz Theatre
Company Website.

Save the Date!
Go Green Drive Thru Event

Saturday, April 13
10 a.m. – 1 p.m.

The Go Green Drive Thru will take place on West Park Boulevard and Crystal Lake
Avenue on Saturday, April 13 from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. This event will feature document
Shredding, Disposal of Electronic Waste and Medical as well as the Disposal of
Pharmaceutical products. Haddon Township Police will be on site during this event
to monitoring document shredding. Residents are advised to not bring paint or other
hazardous materials.

All materials intended for disposal should be placed in the rear cargo area, trunk, or
pick-up bed of the vehicle. Haddon Township Department of Public Works personnel
will handle and unload materials for disposal. All residents should remain in their cars
during this process. The Go Green Drive Thru is a rain or shine event.

https://ritztheatreco.org/fiddler-on-the-roof/


Save the Date!
FREE Rabies Clinic
Saturday March 23

9 to 11 a.m.

Protect your pets during Haddon Township’s FREE Rabies Vaccination Clinic on
Saturday, March 23 at the Department of Public Works Garage (504 Oneida Avenue).
For more information, please contact Darlene Alfonsi at dalfonsi@haddontwp.com

Renew Your Pet License for 2024 
Registration is Open until March 31, 2024

Don’t forget to renew your pet’s license for 2024! Licensing helps keep your pet and
your community safe in case of an emergency. For more information and to fill out the
form, please visit the Haddon Township website.
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The Crystal Lake Pool is Hiring for the Summer!

It’s never too early to start looking for a summer job! Join the Crystal Lake Pool team
for the 2024 season. For more information about open positions and to apply, please
visit the Haddon Township website.

Happy Birthday Haddon Township!

Happy Birthday Haddon Township! This year our beloved town will turn 158!

February Municipal Closures Honoring Abraham Lincoln’s
Birthday and Presidents’ Day

https://www.haddontwp.com/contact-us/job-openings/


Haddon Township Municipal Offices will be closed on Monday, February 12 in
observance of Abraham Lincoln’s Birthday.

In honor of Presidents’ Day, Haddon Township Municipal Offices will also be closed on
Monday, February 19. 
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